From: Tammy Rayner [mailto:ktrayner@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 9:44 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Objection to D.P Murphy application Borden Carleton

To Whom It May Concern,

As a resident of Borden-Carleton | have been going to both Ceretti’s and Howatts for all our local essential needs.
These two businesses are the cornerstone of the community in the services, commitment and dedication they have to
living and providing for our community.

I would like to formally object to D.P Murphy’s application to add another gas station/retail business. This is not what
we need in our community. It threatens our family run, long term businesses who contribute as much as if not more
than they receive.

Tammy Rayner



